

Dear Parents and Students,

Welcome to Prattville Junior High School!  I first would like to say that I am extremely excited about having the opportunity to educate your child.  As we prepare for the upcoming academic year and for state-wide testing, later in the spring, it is very important that our students get off to a great start.  I am a firm believer that the education process requires all of its stakeholders in order for it to reap all of its needed benefits.  With that being mentioned, I ask that we develop a working relationship throughout this school year.  Feel free to contact me whenever you feel the necessity to do so.   Furthermore, I ask that you help me by ensuring that your child is prepared throughout the school year.  I have included a list of needed supplies, as well as my expectations for the class.  I ask that you review the expectations with your child so that all of us can be on one accord.  Please sign this letter below and have your child return it to school on the following day.  Again, I am very excited about the opportunity to educate your child and look forward to establishing a partnership with each of you.

Sincerely,

Coach Washington

8th Grade Social Studies

Parent Signature_________________________________

Classroom Rules & Expectations World History
Classroom Rules

In order for the learning process to take place, the environment must remain conducive to learning at all times.  To ensure that this takes place, I have established a few basic rules that govern the classroom.  The rules are listed below: 

1. No food, drinks, gum or candy is allowed in the classroom.

2. Bring books, paper, pens, pencils, and notebooks to class daily.

3. Enter the classroom quietly.

4. Remain seated unless you have permission from the instructor.

5. Raise your hand in order to be recognized to speak.

6. Respect yourself, your classmates, as well as your instructor.

7. Keep your hands and feet to yourself at all times.

8. No Bullying or Harassing other students.

Consequences

1. Verbal Warning/Conference with student

2. Break Detention

3. Parent Contact

4. Office Referral

Expectations

In addition, there are a certain set of expectations that students are encouraged to meet.  

Students are expected to:

· Come to class on time and ready to learn

· Ask questions whenever they do not understand

· Contribute to classroom discussions

· Study on a consistent basis

· Read the textbook daily

· Keep a current notebook

· Maintain Social Distancing 
· Seek, investigate, and discover knowledge
Supplies and Materials Needed

· 1 ream of copy paper
· Box of tissues 
· Colored Pencils
· Pens, pencils, paper
Grading Policy

Students will be graded according to the Autauga County Grading Scale.  In addition, their grades will be broken down into four major categories.  Below is an example of the grading scale, as well as the method used to determine grades.

Grading Scale

90-100      = A

80-89        = B

70-79        = C

60-69        = D

Below 60  = F

Categories/Percentages

Tests = 55%

Quizzes =10%

Daily Grades= 20%
 Homework =5%

Projects =10%
Make-up Work/Missed Tests

In the event that a student is absent and misses a test or an assignment, he or she is expected to make up those missed activities.  A student is expected to complete any missed assignments upon return to school.  A student must bring an excuse if he or she desires to complete any missed tasks.
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